
 

United 

Healthcare 

Active Plan for 

Priests under 

Age 65 
United Healthcare is seeking ways to improve the customer service 

level for call to the 800 numbers for questions or assistance.  With 

that in mind, calls from PMBS members will now be directed to a 

team trained on the specific provisions of the PMBS policy.   

To accomplish this, a new ID card will be issued during May/June of 

2022 for the new service to be effective July 1st.  Please watch you 

mail for a new card to be mailed to you.  Replace your existing card 

with the new card to have the correct number for the service center 

(as shown below): 

“Advocate4Me” Elite model effective 7/1/22 ---- 833-748-2404 

 


